From: Oumer Wako

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council; CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Council Hearing
Date: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 12:04:19 PM

City of St. Paul Council

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re: File #: RES PH 21-158 Version 1

My name is Oumer M Wako and I'm an Executive Director of Tawfiq Islamic Center. I'm
writing regarding the case mentioned above which is scheduled for tomorrow's hearing. We
have been through the same kind of process for the last 5+ years and have had no problem
securing approval from the past council meetings. I hope the council will approve our request
this time too, because the event is very important for our community and our community are
law-abiding citizens who do not cause any problem for the neighborhood. Please, let me know
if there is any question or demand regarding this matter.

Many thanks,

Oumer M Wako

Executive Director
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